
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter

Friday 3
rd

 November 2017  

Willows 

This week Willows have been learning about 

India and Diwali. 

Next week our new topic begins, shine light, 

shine bright. We will be learning about the 

Great Fire of London. Remember Maths 

Whizz, spellings and reading. 

Oaks 

This week in Maths we are calculation fractions 

and percentages.  

We are writing a newspaper report about 

Tutankhamun. 

Please could all Oaks return Norfolk Library 

Service books ready for collection. 

Oaks MUST do 90 mins or they will miss playtime 

on Fridays. 

Reminder: Year 6 Maths Code Breaking morning 

at Hobart High on Tuesday 6th November, coach 

is picking them up at 9:15am, please can they 

bring a snack for break time.  They will be 

back in time for lunch. 

 

 

 

Times Table Olympics 

Congratulations to Isabelle Potter who is the 

first Oak to complete Level 18 in the Times 

Table Olympics. 

 

Cauliflower Christmas Cards 

The children have been busy artists 

designing their Christmas Cards, we 

would like to invite Parents/Carers to 

come in on Monday 6th November from 

3pm, to look at your child’s artwork. 

You will be able to place the order 

from school if you do not have 

internet, or go away with your child’s 

individual code and order from home, 

however, all orders must be placed 

by Friday 10th November.  Thank you. 

Twitter 

We are now on Twitter. We will be tweeting updates, reminders and celebrations from the 

school regularly. It’s quite simple to follow our twitter page, 

 Download or find twitter on the internet 

 Sign up by just filling out your full name, mobile number or email address 

 Then type in the search bar ‘WoodtonPrimary’ 

 Our page will appear and then just click ‘Follow’ 

 You will then receive our regular news and updates 

 
 

 School Library Service 

Please can you take a look at home for 

any books that your child/children 

might have borrowed but not yet 

returned. These need to be brought to 

the school office by Wednesday 8th 

of November. 

These have a red sticker or yellow on 

the binding of the book that says 

‘Norfolk Schools Library Service’ 

Thank you 



 
 

 

 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

Vacancy for a Midday Supervisor We have a vacancy 

for a midday supervisor at Woodton Primary School. 

You will need to have a calm, caring and friendly 

manner and enjoy working with children. Duties will 

include the supervision of pupils over the lunchtime 

period ensuring the safety and well-being of pupils in 

the dining room (includes some table-cleaning and 

moving duties, and chair stacking), playground duty 

engaging with children through play, and interaction 

with children, classroom supervision during wet play 

time, some minor first aid is involved. Please see our 

website for more information and an application 

form.  

http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday 

All Saint’s Woodton Church are 

holding a Remembrance Sunday on 

12th November at 9.30am. If you 

would like your child to take part in 

short reading, please let the school 

office know. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willows ‘Step On It’ 

Year 1’s will be doing their  

‘Step on It’ Pedestrian Training 

Course on Monday 6th November, 

we need all permission slips back 

for all year 1’s to take part.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oaks Cathedral Trip 

Letters have been sent out this 

week for Oaks Class Trip to 

Norwich Cathedral on Thursday 

30th November.  

 Please can permission slips be 

returned by Monday 10th of 

November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Lunch is on Thursday 

14th December, letters have gone 

out this week and must be 

returned by no later then Monday 

20th November as we have to pre 

book these meals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala 

We have a Swimming Gala 

approaching on Wednesday 15th 

November. Teams have been 

allocated and letters sent out this 

week. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th November we will raising money for Children In Need – We would love you all to 

wear any non-uniform clothing, but in a different way, inside out and back to front! 

Please can you bring in £1, the charity is happy to accept the old round pounds, if you have 

any lying around at home that you can’t get rid of.  As well as this we are asking for any 

change you might have lying around for us to fill our lovely Pudsey cut out with. All photos will 

be able to be seen on the website after the event.  Any queries please speak to the office. 

 

http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk/


 
 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Workshops 

A reminder that the second session of the 

Grammar, Phonics and Spelling for KS2 

parents/carers will be on Monday 16th October 

for an hour after school taking place at 

Ellingham Primary.  Please can you let the office 

know if you are able to attend.  

Mrs Urry-Morton will be holding a Maths 

workshop at Woodton primary School for all 

parents in KS1 and KS2 on Tuesday 17th 

October from 3.30.  Again, please let the 

office know if you can attend. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 6th November – Year 1’s ‘Step On it’ course 

Tuesday 7th November – Year 6 Maths Code Breaking at Hobart High – Details in Oaks class 

update on first page 

Thursday 9th November – 2:30pm Sharing Assembly (Please note correct time) Sorry for the 

error 

Friday 10th November – Schools Service Library van visiting the school 

Tuesday 14th November – Year 4’s Off Road Cycling 

Wednesday 15th November – Swimming Gala for those children taking part 

Monday 20th November – Tempest 9am - 11am, Individual and Sibling photos – Please be in full 

smart school uniform 

Tuesday 21st November – 2nd Half of the Football at Hobart High to take place after school – 

letters to follow shortly 

Thursday 23rd November – Reception & Year 6 Height and Weight – Letters for this went out 

some time ago, just saying that if you didn’t wish your child to take part you needed to return 

the slip.  If you have any queries please see the school office.  

Thursday 30th November – Oaks Class trip to Norwich Cathedral – Letter went out this week 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

All Welcome 
Solihull Approach Don’t forget the next drop in with tea, 

coffee and biscuits will be on Wednesday 8th November at 

2.15pm. If you have started the course, please pop along and 

share how you think it is going. Don’t worry if you haven’t 

started it yet, still pop along for a chat or if you have any 

questions, Mrs Querelle will be happy to help. 

Girls Football Event 
Well done to Molly Denny, Brooke 

Baldwin, Isabelle Potter, Asta 

Gosling and Barley Gosling. These 

girls took part in the football 

tournament at the end of the last 

half term. The Year 3 & 4 girls 

came 1st and the year 5 & 6 girls 

came 2nd. This is an outstanding 

achievement out of nearly 150 girls 

participating. We are therefore 

through to the next round and will 

go forward to represent the South 

Norfolk SSP at the Norfolk School 

Games County Finals in March 2018. 

Cross Country 

Cross Country this week, saw Maya, Toby and 

Josh Parfitt take part in the 2nd round of the 

cross country competition, after qualifying in the 

first round. The children all ran very well and we 

are really proud of their sportsmanship. 


